Traffic Calming Studies for Eastern Half of Abbott Loop,

Northeast, and Turnagain Community Council Areas

Public Meeting No. 2
Northeast Community Council Traffic Calming Study

Muldoon Elementary School = 525 Cherry Street = Multi-Purpose Room
Tuesday, July 18,2006 = 7:00to 9:00 p.m.
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Vi Public Meeting No. 2
T Muldoon Elementary School
Tuesday, July 18,2006 = 7:00to 9:00 p.m.

In association with the Municipality of Anchorage Traffic Department, DOWL Engineers invites you to attend
a public meeting for the Northeast Community Council Traffic Calming Study. The purpose of this meeting is
to present the Draft Traffic Calming Plan, that has been reviewed and approved by the Northeast Traffic
Calming Citizens Advisory Committee, for the project area as detailed in the Draft Traffic Calming Study.

The project area coincides with the Northeast Community Council area. During this project, staff evaluated
roadway access, pedestrian accommodations, safety and capacity, traffic speeds, and traffic volumes on
study area roadways. The Draft Traffic Calming Study includes traffic calming recommendations that will
guide area transportation decisions in the foreseeable future.

The public meeting will be in an OPEN HOUSE format and participants may attend at any time during the
scheduled hours. A PRESENTATION will be made at 7:30 p.m. Project personnel will be available to
discuss the project findings and take public comments.

Copies of the Draft Traffic Calming Study will be available for public review at the public meeting and will be
posted on the website on July 6, 2006. Copies will also be available for review from the Northeast
Community Council and from DOWL Engineers.

If you need any additional information, please contact:

Bill Coghill, P.E., Project Engineer, DOWL Engineers
Mail: 4041 B Street, Anchorage, AK 99503
Telephone: (907) 562-2000 = Fax: (907) 563-3953

Website: www.dowl.com/projects
E-mail: trafficcalming@dowl.com

We will provide, upon request, accommodations for special needs and disabilities.

VAN DOWL

Northeast Community Council
Traffic Calming Study

DOWL Engineers
4041 B Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99503



